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FYH to Construct New Addition 

 
Reiche Construction and FYH USA 
recently appeared before the Village 
Board  to review plans for a 36,800 SF 
addition to FYH USA’s existing building 
in the Huntley Corporate Park adjacent 
to the Tollway.  The original 41,000 SF 
structure was completed in 2012, and 
at that time FYH had already made 
tentative plans for this addition.   

“Business is doing quite well and we 
are now ready to introduce a new line of ball bearings”, said executive vice president, Jay Frasor.  
“As our existing building is full, now is the perfect time to buildout the final phase of our Huntley 
facility.” Groundbreaking is targeted for March, and the structure should be complete by August.  
The expansion will bring 10 additional jobs to the Huntley community.     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information: 
Margo Griffin, Business Development Coordinator 
Village of Huntley, 10987 Main Street, Huntley IL 60142 
mgriffin@huntley.il.us   (847) 515-5269 

www.HuntleyFirst.com 

FYH USA will be construc ng a 36,800 SF addi on to their USA headquarters 
in Huntley in 2017.  


